
 

Commission Report for January 2019 

Wendy Clubb, Aquatics Coordinator 

 

January 

VTSC expanded their swim time to 2 hours Monday-Friday, and an extra hour every Monday and 

Wednesday. VTSC also hosted one Postal Swim Meet. 

Masters Swim Club is going strong, practicing an hour every week. This will expand to two hours weekly 

in February. 

Parks & Rec offered all levels of swim lessons, including Minnows, Tadpoles, levels 1-4, and adults. The 

Adult Lessons were cancelled due to low enrollment. The other lessons will conclude the week of 

February 11th.  

January Attendance:  

 Overall - 1826 

o Open Swims – 425 

o Lap Swims – 233 

o Tot Swims – 139 

o Senior/ Rehab – 47 

o P&R Swim Lessons - 133 

o Other (special events/ rentals) - 77 

o VTSC – 555 

o School District – 179 

o Lifeguard Training - 34 

 

Looking to the Future! 

 We’re offering Water Aerobics class in February. 

 VTSC to host their annual Banana Meet February 1st and 2nd. 

 We’re planning for the Pool Project Shut-down. 


